
                   Welcome Back  
A	huge	well	done	to	everyone	for	a	successful	first	week	back	in	
new	classes!	All	staff	have	commented	on	how	children	have	
engaged	positively	with	new	lessons	and	learning.		

Well	done	to	our	new	FS2	children	for	completing	your	first	week	as	
part	of	the	Aston	All	Saints	family.	I	enjoyed	spending	time	in	FS2	this	
week	to	see	you	all	settling	in,	playing	and	learning	together.		
	
If	you	would	like	to	know	more	information	about	the	projects	and	
lessons	 your	 child	 is	 accessing,	 our	 website	 ‘classes’	 pages	 and	
‘curriculum’	area	have	lots	of	information.		

 

 

 

A huge thank you for supporting our fundraising efforts by allowing children to buy ice pops before the 
summer break. With the money raised, alongside vouchers from the Scholastic Book fair we have been able 
to buy the books needed to deliver our planned literacy units. These include modern, engaging and most up 
to date texts and authors.  
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School Visits 
This	half	term	year	4	will	travel	to	Aston	Leisure	
Centre	for	their	swimming	lessons.		

Year	6	will	visit	Crucial	Crew	to	learn	in	real	life	
simulators	about	how	to	stay	safe	as	they	reach	an	
age	of	growing	independence.		 

Collective Worship 
This	 week	 children	 discussed	 our	 summer	 breaks,	
how	we	feel	about	returning	to	school,	being	part	of	
a	community	and	the	positives	of	how	communities	
can	 pull	 together.	 Children	 reflected	 on	 when	 and	
how	they	have	been	helpful	and	their	individual	and	
class	goals	for	the	year.		

Are	theme	for	this	half	term	will	be	Thankfulness.		

		
   

 

 

 

 

 

National College 
We hope that you find the account option with The 
National College useful. This is a reliable and 
informative professional development and learning 
platform that supports staff development. Creating 
a parent account will give you access to free 
resources to support discussions with your children 
to continue to keep them safe, healthy & resilient 
beyond home and the school gates. Creating an 
account details can be found on dojo school story. 



 
Inspirational Visitor 
We are excited to announce that Invictus 
competitor Sean Gaffney will be visiting us in school 
this half term. He will be introduced to children in 
assembly on the 12th of September via video link. He 
will then be in school on the 26th of September to 
do PE activities with all classes and to deliver an 
inspiration assembly.  

All children can come to school in their PE kit on 
the 26th of September in preparation for this event. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you once again for your continued support 
and involvement in our amazing school.  

Kindest regards  

Mrs Webster 

 

 

                         

Reading Matters  
As reading remains high on our agenda this year we 
have ensured that all classrooms have quality books 
and also immersive reading areas.  

We have slightly changed the goal posts for 
receiving reading certificates to ensure that 
rewards for reading are manageable and always 
within reach for all.  

Certificates will be awarded for home reads as 
follows: 

Regular reader = 20 reads 

Bronze reader = 50 reads 

Silver reader = 65 reads 

Gold reader = 85 reads 

Platinum reader = 100 reads 

Diamond reader = 150 reads 

 

  

 



 

Useful information: 

 

9th September – Rock Steady Band 
lessons resume  

WC 9th September Y4 swimming 
sessions begin 

12th September – Great Athletes 

Assembly launch for pupils 

24th September – Y6 SATs 
information evening 

25th September – Y6 Crucial Crew 
visit 

26th September – Great Athlete 

event (wear PE kits to school) 

30th September – Flu vaccinations 
F2 – y6 

1st October – Individual photos by 
Big Smiles 

9th October – Open evening (1) 

information to follow soon  
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16th October – Open evening (2) 

23rd October – 9.15am F2 & KS1 
Harvest Assembly led by y1 
(families welcome) 

23rd October – 10.20am KS2 
Harvest Assembly led by y5 

(families welcome). 

25th October – 3.15pm break up for 
October half term holiday.  

4th November – Inset Day, school 
closed 

TUESDAY 5th November – school 

re opens for autumn 2 term. 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

  

    


